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I strongly oppose House Bill 2025, the so-called "Transportation Reinvestment 

Package," which imposes over 35 new taxes and fees on Oregonians. This bill 

unfairly targets working families, raising costs on essentials like gas, car sales, and 

even paychecks at a time when many are already struggling financially. Such a 

sweeping increase in financial burdens is unsustainable and disregards the economic 

challenges faced by everyday Oregonians. I urge legislators to reject HB2025 and 

prioritize policies that support, rather than strain, our communities. 

Thank you 


